From: Abarca, Anabel 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 12:36 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Latino Caucus Lunch

Good morning Steve!

Hope you're well. 

I'm emailing to inform you that on October 14th, 2015 the Latino Caucus of the Chicago City Council held its monthly meeting at Carnivale in Chicago, and is disclosing that it accepted the lunch as a gift to the City.
It also met on October 21st, 2015 but the caucus paid for their own lunches. Not sure if they are to disclose it so I included it anyway.
Have a great weekend!
Anabel Abarca
Chief of Staff
Alderman George A. Cardenas, 12th Ward

